
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

   
Enhanced Status 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Cupernham Infant School 
Together we care, we learn and we enjoy success 
 

Headteacher:  Mrs. Lesley Clark 

Bransley Close, Romsey, Hampshire, SO51 7JT 

Tel & fax:  01794 514494     Email:  adminoffice@cupernham-inf.hants.sch.uk 

www.cupernhaminfant.com 

  

 

May  2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are writing to remind you about our trip to Marwell Zoo which is fast approaching 

(Thursday 13th June 2019) ready for our African adventure topic.  We will be 

focusing on the different animals that Marwell have. The day will provide additional 

opportunities as Marwell’s educational team will be teaching us all about how the 

animals have adapted to their environment in order to survive through a hands-on 

workshop. As a year team we are really excited for this trip as it is going to help 

inspire the children.  

 

Please make sure that you send your child in suitable clothing as we will be outside 

for the majority of the day and it might be hot or raining. They do not need to be in 

their uniform but must wear a school jumper or cardigain.  If it’s likely to rain a 

waterproof hooded coat is a must and if it is sunny please provide your child with a 

named hat. Please send them in with already applied sun cream and if necessary their 

own bottle of sun cream which they can re-apply throughout the day. Please make 

sure all items are named clearly.  

 

The children will need to bring a backpack to carry their lunch,  including non fizzy 

drink (a bottle they can drink from throughout the day not glass) remembering our 

policy of “No Nuts”.  If you have ordered your child a school packed lunch, these will 

be sorted out by the office. Please note these do not come with a drink therefore 

a drinks bottle is essential. If you have not ordered a lunch please remember to 

provide a packed lunch and drink from home. 

 

The coach will be leaving promptly at 9.15am so please make sure you are at school on 

time. We will be arriving back around 3pm so you will not need to change end of the 

day arrangements.  

 

Please do not hesitate to come and talk to us if you have any further questions. 

 

 

The Year 2 Team 
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